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“…The committee on Social Hygiene has continued, through the efforts of those most valuable 

Club members the physicians, the lectures begun so auspiciously a year ago.  A course is now, in 

March, being given at the Woman’s Club.  All the members have been interested in the 

dissemination of literature on the subject of social purity.  It is the hope of this important 

committee to carry forward the work with renewed energy and to have the sympathy and 

cooperation of the entire Club in its campaign of education towards purity.” 

 


